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I am most grateful for all the arrangements made for my visit to the

Ulster Folk and Transport Museum. Norma and I both welcomed the

opportunity to talk and listen to those present in such a marvellous setting.

Norma joins me in sending our best wishes to you and all those involved

In our visit.

{

Robert Crooks, Esq.
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